
Essential Hospital Workers 
Complimentary Contact Lens Program

PROGRAM DESCRIPTION:
CooperVision is supporting essential hospital workers during COVID-19 by providing complimentary 
refills of their contact lenses. 

HOW THE PROGRAM WORKS:
Essential hospital workers are eligible to receive one complimentary box of CooperVision contact lenses 
for each eye. This includes all 1-day, 2 week and monthly brands that CooperVision manufactures.*  
The patient must have a current CooperVision contact lens Rx to be eligible.

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
CooperVision is ready to help you support your patients who are engaged as essential hospital workers 
on the front lines in the US. If you have a patient that is working at a hospital to fight COVID-19, we 
encourage you to utilize the CooperVision Essential Hospital Workers Complimentary Contact Lens 
Program to provide them with replacement contact lenses. CooperVision values our partnership with 
your office and participation is optional.  

PROGRAM DATES: 
Program runs from May 7, 2020 – June 5, 2020.

ORDER PROCESS:
Submit attached form via email to CVcares@coopervision.com.  
No orders via authorized distributors will be accepted  
for this program. 

For support, contact Customer Service at 800.341.2020.  
Available from 9:00AM - 7:00PM EST, Monday - Friday. 

*Excluding the MiSight lens. 
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